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Police Station Build Out 

 

We have been working on the relocation of the Police Department to make the sale of Town Hall 

and the current facility more attractive.  In doing so we have asked 3 companies to provide 

quotes on refinishing the inside of the old Lions Club for a police station/Town Meeting Room.   

 

The low bidder is Ryne-Wood builders.  I would recommend that we approve the construction of 

the build out.  Funds for the project will be the Local Option Income Tax funds for public safety.     

 

Pete Olson 

Town Manager   
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